Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: Dental Board Technical Changes

From: Dauna Bartley <dauna@brockerlawfirm.com>

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 10:31 AM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Doug Brocker <doug@brockerlawfirm.com>; Whitney Waldenberg <Whitney@brockerlawfirm.com>; Firm
Administrator <administrator@brockerlawfirm.com>

Subject: RE: [External] RE: Dental Board Technical Changes

CAUTION:

Ashley,

| am attaching a revised version of 16N .0607 with technical changes to reflect your requests and our discussions. With
these edits, we did not find it necessary to add new subparagraphs. We are ready to move forward with this version, if
you approve. Please let me know.

For 16V .0101 and .0102, the Board requests an extension of time pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.10 and 150B-21.13.
Please let me know what else you need from me.

Thank you!
Dauna
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